
   

   

                                                

 
 

29th September, 2021  
 

The Manager  
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 
Plot No.C-1, Block G 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051  

 

BSE Limited 
1st Floor 
New Trading Ring, Rotunda Building 
P J Towers, Dalal Street 
Fort, Mumbai 400 001 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 

Sub: Trading Window Closure – ISIN: INE974X01010  
 
We inform that in terms of the Company’s Code of Conduct to regulate, monitor and report 
trading by Insiders in Securities of the Company, the 'Trading Window' for dealing in the 
securities of the Company is being closed for the Insiders of the Company from 1st October, 
2021 to 29th October, 2021 (both days inclusive) in view of the impending publication of 
Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ending 30th September, 2021. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for TUBE INVESTMENTS OF INDIA LIMITED 

 
S SURESH 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
Email id: sureshs@tii.murugappa.com 


